
Tell Your Story 

 

Recently, Saltash Town Council discovered that some names might be missing from Saltash 

borough war memorials. 

Thanks to the dedicated efforts of Mr. Peter Clements, a member of the public, a 

comprehensive list of these missing names has been compiled and verified by the Borough 

War Memorial Working Group. 

Historically, war memorials have been funded by public donations. In this spirit, Saltash 

Town Council are launching a 'Crowdfunder' campaign to invite the people of Saltash and 

beyond to contribute to the creation of new memorial benches.  

These benches will be placed beside the existing Borough War Memorials and will display 

the previously omitted names. 

The Town Council’s aim is to ensure that the phrase "We Will Remember Them" includes 

every individual known at present, from our town who deserves to be honoured. 


